Village of Stony River, Traditional Council
P.O. Box SRV Birch Road Stony River, Alaska 99557
Phone: (907) 537-3258 |Fax: 537-3254 | stony.river@yahoo.com

“By the people, for the people...”

We, the Native Village Stony River, Alaska, having a common bond and culture, in order to promote our
Health and welfare of our residents do hereby pass this order due to the spread of the COVID-19 until
further notice.

We are contacting all organizations, air carriers, and others through email, fax and social media.

The Stony River Tribe has full inherent sovereignty and authority to pass this order under the
Sovereignty of Indian Tribes of the United States and under the authority granted under the Traditional
Council Constitution of the Native Village of Stony River.

The purpose of this regulation is to promote the safety and health for ALL residents of the Native
Village of Stony River.

1. Beginning on March 24,2020 we will no longer be allowing non-resident person(s) into the
Village of Stony River. People may leave the Village but will not be allowed to return

2. We will be making no exceptions but to the chronically ill with medical needs and/or emergency.

Once these patients return they will be under quarantine with their caretaker for 15 days.

4. The Village will still be accepting US Mail and freight. We will be in contact on a daily basis with
airlines (both passenger and mail carriers)

5. This restriction will be lifted when COVID-19 has been under control
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Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Stony River Traditional Council



